
GFWC Menominee Donation Made to the Mid County Ministerium 

 
 
On April 16, 2025, in Stephenson, MI the GFWC Menominee Women’s Club presented a donation of 
$3000 to the Mid County Ministerium Food Pantry to support its ongoing mission to provide nourishment 
and hope to individuals and families facing food insecurity in our community. 
The donation was officially presented during a brief ceremony where representatives from both 
organizations highlighted the importance of working together to address hunger and its effects. 
This donation represents the GFWC Menominee Women’s Club’s deep commitment to uplifting our 
community and standing alongside those who are working tirelessly to ensure that no one goes without a 
meal.  
 

 
Left to Right: GFWC members Katey LeMay, VP Tina Porod, VP Donna Suchovsky, Mid County 
Ministerium Pastor John Badendick and GFWC member Windy Marie Kerkela. 

 


